
 

 

 

 
     Monday 24th June 2024  

Year 4 Trip to London Zoo     
Dear Parents/Carers,     
 
Welcome to Year 4! I am delighted to say that we will be going on our first trip in September. As 
part of Year 4’s science study of ‘living things and their habitats’, we plan to take the children to 
London Zoo. 
 
Two classes will visit London Zoo on Wednesday 18th September 
Two classes will visit London Zoo on Thursday 19th September.   
 
Your child will know which class they belong to, and when they will go, in the coming weeks.  
 
The classes will be travelling by coach.  We will leave school at 9:00am and it is planned we return 
to school by approximately 4:00pm. Children need to make sure they are at school on time to be 
registered. Weather depending, please make sure that they are wearing sunblock or have a hat and 
coat. As all children are now entitled to a free school dinner, we will provide a packed lunch for 
them unless you would like to provide one for them. Please select the relevant option in the box on 
the ParentPay portal. Parent helpers will be needed for this trip, please also indicate whether you 
are available to help. The class teacher will confirm if your help will be required nearer the time of 
the trip. 
 
This trip will cost £24. This includes the cost of the transport and entry to London Zoo. Please sign 
into your ParentPay account and do the following: 
Parent pay link or scan the QR code: https://app.parentpay.com/public/client/security/v2/#/login  

   
1. Make payment of £24 
2. Give permission – tick consent box  
3. Choose sandwich filling or n/a if you are providing your own 
4. Choose whether you will pick up your child at the end of the day or if they 

will walk home 
5. Tick if you are available to help on the day – Y/N 

 
We would like to encourage all parents to complete this by the 6th September 2024. If there are not 
enough payments made, we will unfortunately have to cancel the trip. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
Year 4 Teachers 

Headteacher: Mr Chris Marston BSc (Hons) PGCE NPQH 
Elmwood Junior School, Lodge Road, Croydon, CR0 2PL 
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